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Howdy all, 

We want to let you know how we did in October with our NSLP and SBP. We 

served 23,672 for breakfast. That is an average of 1,076 per day. Last October we 

served an average of 1,026, so we are up 50 students per day for breakfast. Of the 

students that are eating breakfast, 84% of them are free and reduced students. 

We do not get many paid students that eat breakfast.  

Our lunch numbers for October were 59,310 for a daily average of 2,696. Last 

October we had an average of 2730. As you can see we have dropped 34 students 

per day this October compared to October of 2018. Of the students that eat lunch 

with us 72 % are free and reduced. We have some work to do to get our free and 

reduced students to eat with us daily. 

We do not have any new projects going on at this time. We are still working to get 

our new freezer box at the warehouse fixed. The company that we bought the 

freezer from is trying to put all the blame unto us because of the way that the 

floor was installed. If you all have any questions be get with me so that we can 

talk about them. 

Thank you all for all your hard work. 


